
   

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

November 10, 2020 

 

 

 President Charles Kujawski, called the November 10, 2020 regular Board Meeting to 

order.  After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call:  

Rich Happel, James Mueth, Trisha Maddox, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, Lori 

Amann and Annette Schreder.  Gary Wittenauer was absent. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to approve the October 13, 

2020 regular Board minutes.  Voting all ayes, notion carried. 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills submitted for the month of November. Voting all ayes, motion 

carried. 

 

Mayor:  Interviewing for the Zoning Administrator Position has been put on hold. 

          The December meeting time will change to 6:30pm to accommodate for the 

Christmas party at the Back Street Wine and Dine immediately following.  The new 

meeting time will need to be posted 48 hours in advance. 

        

Committee Reports: 

• Water & Sewer:  Still waiting to hear from HTC. 

         

 

Discussion was held on the Ordinance revising the water and sewer rates for in-town and 

out of town residents. 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve Ordinance 20-004 

Revising Rates for Water Service and for Sewer Service for Customers Inside and Outside 

the Village of Hecker, Illinois.  Roll call  vote was taken: 

Rich Happel--yes   Arnie Eckart--yes 

James Mueth--yes   Douglas Van Buren--yes 

Trisha Maddox--yes   Gary Wittenauer--absent 

 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on December 8, 2020 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


